[AOSR] The second AOSR Newsletter in 2025

♦ Link:

https://www.theaosr.org/news/newsletters

Download PDF

The Asian Oceanian Society of Radiology Newsletter







In Memoriam

Dr. Hemant Patel (1970 - 2025)

Honorary Secretary of the AOSR



President's Desk



Dr. Chamaree Chuapetcharasopon, MD

AOSR President

As we reach the midpoint of 2025, I write with both pride and sorrow. It is with deep sadness that we mourn the sudden passing of Dr. Hemant Patel, our esteemed Honorary Secretary. Dr. Patel was a tireless advocate for radiology across Asia and Oceania, serving AOSR with unwavering dedication, integrity, and warmth since joining the Council in 2021. His legacy of leadership and kindness will be deeply missed and fondly remembered by all of us.

To honor his memory, we invited contributions for a special "In Memoriam" tribute which you see in this newsletter and the website.

Catch us on...

(Cont'd on next page...)













The opinions, beliefs and viewpoints expressed by the various authors in this newsletter do not necessarily reflect the opinions, beliefs and viewpoints or official policies of the AOSR.

AOSR Newsletter Vol 4, Issue 2

Highlights

President's Desk

Editor's corner

Footprints on the Sands of Time: In Memory of Dr Hemant Patel, AOSR Honorary Secretary

Getting to know your AOSR Councillor - Dr. Marc James DC delos Santos

Getting to know your AOSOR Youth Club Alumni - Dr Upuli Pahalawatta

The 1st AsiaSafe MRI Safety Webinar

Celebrations:

Dr. Jeong Min Lee - RSNA Lifetime Honored Educator Award

Dr. Kevin Fung - RSNA 2025 International Editorial Fellowship









01